
From: Rebecca Pons
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Brett Fulks; ballen@sesi-nm.com
Subject: Work Plan
Date: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 1:56:34 PM
Attachments: Devon Todd 24-B Battery Remediation Plan.pdf

Good Afternoon Heather,
I have attached a plan of remediation for the above site. The spill area for this site was retained
 inside the bermed area for the tank battery. Due to the number of lines etc., we are proposing to
 conduct a 1’ bgs excavation, line and backfill. The liner would prevent any further migration of
 chlorides.  Please review and advise if you concur.
 

Thank You
 

Rebecca Pons
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
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